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Hello Rollins Ranch Neighbors, 

 

During the holiday season I heard of so many of you helping families that were in need. I am 

proud to live here among all of you.  

 

To start this year out the HOA has some projects to maintain the front entrance, and a few 

others that will soon be starting. If there are vehicles parked at the entrance please be careful 

and drive slowly past them.  

 

Phase 5 has been recorded and soon houses will be built.  

 

At this year’s Annual Home Owners Association meeting we will be voting 3 new board 

members in. Brent Wilde, Brock Weeks and Brandon Moses (me) have completed our time.  If 

you have a desire to serve on the Board, please let us know and come to the meeting. Date and 

time is being worked.  

 

And finally, the weather is not cooperating with having our winter activity. If there is no snow 

on the date specified, we'll need to postpone again. We hope when we are able to have it, all of 

you will attend. Each time we all get together, it is such a great time!! And we are grateful for 

the time our Activities Committee has put into planning this!  

 

-Brandon Moses 

HOA President 


